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9:52 AM Health Director, 

888-669-7154 
 

 Two Rivers Public Health Department 
Board of Health Meeting 

 
KEARNEY –Two Rivers Public Health Department’s Board of Health will be holding two separate in-person meetings in 
open session on Tuesday, August 5th, 2025.  Meetings will be held at 522 W. 11th St.  The first meeting, beginning at 6:00 
PM, will be the public hearing on the proposed annual budget, following state statutes (§13-506).  Any member of the 
public desiring to speak on the proposed budget is invited to address the board. 
 
The second meeting, following the conclusion of the first, will discuss standard business items as provided in the agenda 
available on the department website at trphd.ne.gov or by contacting Jeremy Eschliman, Health Director at 1-888-669-7154.   
 
Members of the public are invited attend virtually on Zoom at:  

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/874797624?pwd=L0FDdzEvazk0TDdJWEw3a0U3bExXUT09  

Meeting ID: 874 797 624 
Password: 12345678 

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, 
provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within 
the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 
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